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Olivia Sontag

From: Bruce Anderson <brucea@cutler-anderson.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 7:28 AM
To: Olivia Sontag; Heather Wright
Subject: Hotel Neighbor's meeting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

We met with about ten of our western neighbors yesterday evening.  The meeting was very positive, so that 
we could better understand their concerns and priorities, and also so that they had greater context for the 
information we have provided about the hotel, correcting some misconceptions. 
 
One area we’re exploring now is a wall on the westerly property line.  We know that we can acoustically shield 
the sound of garbage trucks with a 15’ tall wall that we studied with our acoustical engineer, which is taller 
than they would like to see – they’ve asked us to study an 8’ wall as partial mitigation, with together with the 
time related restrictions we’ve discussed seems acceptable.  We’ll have the results of that investigation in our 
drawings Friday. 
 
Bruce Anderson 
 
Cutler Anderson Architects 
206.842.4710 
 


